
 

 

July 25, 2024 

 

Mr. Mark Peck, President & CEO 

Joint Regional Transportation Agency 

5151 George Street, Suite 1000 

Halifax, NS 

B3J 1M5 

 

Sent via email: mark.peck@novascotia.ca  

 

Re:  Metro Regional Partnership – Expression of Interest – Canada Public Transit Fund 

 

Dear Mr. Peck, 

 

I am pleased to confirm, on behalf of East Hants Municipal Council, that the Municipality of the 

District of East Hants supports being a Metro Region Partner, along with the Halifax Regional 

Municipality (HRM), in responding to the Expression of Interest to the Canada Public Transit Fund.  

 

We look forward to collaborating with the Joint Regional Transportation Agency and the HRM to 

bring transit solutions to our region.  

 

Best regards,  

 

 

 

Kim Ramsay, CAO 

Municipality of East Hants 
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